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Dear Jessica,
 
FRNSW acknowledge receipt of - Concept State Significant Development Application Environmental Impact Statement (SSD
8784).
At this stage FRNSW provides no comment or recommendation in regards to this development.
FRNSW will comment further if required, once more detailed design has been provided.
 
Regards Dave
 
 
 
 

 
 

From: Jessica Fountain <Jessica.Fountain@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Sent: Friday, 2 August 2019 5:34 PM
Cc: Russell Hand <Russell.Hand@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Notice of Exhibition for Sydney Metro Service Facility at 242-244 Beecroft Road, Epping (SSD 8784)
 
Dear Sir/Madam
 
The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment has received an Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) for the Sydney
Metro Service Facility at 242-244 Beecroft Road, Epping (SSD 8784).

The EIS will be publicly exhibited from 8/08/2019 to 4/09/2019 .

The Department invites you to advise on the proposal, including advice on recommended conditions by the due date.

The project can be viewed on the Department’s website at https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-
projects/project/11716. The documents associated with this project will be visible on the website when the exhibition starts
on 8/08/2019. Please contact me if you require the documents prior to this date.

If you wish to provide advice on this project, you are encouraged to do so via the above website.
 
If you have any enquiries, please contact Russell Hand on 02 8275 1313 at russell.hand@planning.nsw.gov.au.
 
Regards
 
Jess Fountain
DA Coordinator
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The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal land. We acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land
and we show our respect for elders past, present and emerging through thoughtful and collaborative approaches to our work, seeking to demonstrate our
ongoing commitment to providing places in which Aboriginal people are included socially, culturally and economically.

P Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.

 

 

FRNSW CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE AND DISCLAIMER

The information in this transmission may be confidential and/or protected by legal professional privilege, and is
intended only for the person or persons to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient of this message
you must not read, forward, print, copy, disclose, use or store in any way the information in this e-mail or any
attachment it may contain. Please notify the sender immediately and delete or destroy all copies of this e-mail and any
attachment it may contain.

Views expressed in the message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of Fire and
Rescue NSW (FRNSW). Use of electronic mail is subject to FRNSW policy and guidelines. FRNSW reserves the right
to filter, inspect, copy, store and disclose the contents of electronic mail messages, as authorised by law.

This message has been scanned for viruses.
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